
Ref: PQ 4377/25 

25th February 2025 

Deputy Mark Ward 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Ward 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 

PQ 4377/25 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of children diagnosed with 
congenital adrenal hyperplasia and precocious puberty; and if she will make a 
statement on the matter.  

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that there are 27 Congenital Adrenal Hyperplasia 
(CAH) patients and 34 Precocious Puberty patients currently attending the Endocrine service. 

Yours sincerely 

_____________________  

Trina Doran 

Directorate Operations Lead CDB 

Email: trina.doran@childrenshealthireland.ie 
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